Warrant Committee Education Subcommittee

Joint Meeting with the School Committee Finance Subcommittee
Oct. 17, 7:30am

School Administration Building Conference Room

Meeting Minutes

Members in attendance

Warrant Committee Education Subcommittee: Anne Helgen, Laurie Slap, Jack Weis

School Committee Finance Subcommittee: Susan Burgess-Cox, Tom Caputo, Superintendent
Phelan, Finance Director DiCologero

Call to Order
Ms. Slap called the meeting to order at 7:30am.

Review of FY17 BPS Financial Report

Mr. DiCologero reviewed the FY17 financial report that provided a summary for general fund
expenses, grants, and revolving accounts for the year ending June 30, 2017. He also shared the
draft that he’d prepared showing possible SPED OOD funding source allocation scenarios, FY17-
FY20, along with a report showing BPS circuit breaker funding history, FY12-FY18.

Outlook for FY18
There was not time for discussion of this topic. The group agreed to take it up later in the fall.

Adjournment
The meeting adjourned at 9:02 a.m.



